
Important Dates to 

Remember this 

Summer Term 5: 

Thursday 2nd May—Juniper 

Class Swimming . 

A�er School Clubs to start 

Tuesday 7th May—Friday 

17th May.  They will start  up 

again  on the 4th June un#l 

28th  June.   

Bank Holiday Monday  6th  

May—School Closed  

Y6 SATs Week— Monday 

13th May—Friday 17th May.  

Y6 PGL Residen#al  

Wednesday 22nd—Friday 

24th May 

24th May School Breaks up 

for Half  Term at 3:20pm  

Children return to school on 

Monday 3rd June. 

Y6 Swimming  every Tuesday 

star#ng on Tuesday 4th June  

- Tuesday 6th July.  

New Year 3 Parent Mee#ng 

WK Beg: 10.6.19  TBC  

Friday 14th June  School 

Photographer Class Groups 

and Y6 Leavers. 

Sports Day Friday 21st June  

1pm  

Wednesday 10th July Y6 

Rednock mee#ng for parents 

and pupils—meet the Tutor 

6pm at Rednock School 

Further dates will be 

added soon! 

Welcome Back! 

We hope that all our families have had a relaxing break and enjoyed the lovely 

weather! 

Summer Term 

On average, the weather in the summer term can be very unpredictable, so please 

make sure that if the forecasts is saying rain, that your child s#ll brings a coat into 

school as well as their normal school cardigan or jumper.  

If the weather forecasts sunny skies, then please ensure that your child has 

sunscreen applied to their face, neck, legs and arms.  They will also require a sunhat 

or cap as well as a drinking bo@le, which they can fill up in school from the water 

dispensers. 

SATs Week for Y6 

Just a li@le reminder that all Y6 children need to be in school the week commencing 

Monday 13th May due to the statutory SATs tes#ng in school.  

We will be holding Y6 breakfast sessions during the SATs week from 8:15am—

8:45am.  There is no charge for the children to a@end these breakfast session which 

will take place from Monday 13th—Thursday 16th May.  If you would like your child 

to a@end then please complete the le@er that will be sent out next Friday.  

The breakfast will include toast, cereal and a drink for them to enjoy!    

A#er School Clubs  

A le@er will be circulated to parents next Monday regarding the different clubs 

available for their child to a@end a�er school.  Please make sure that you return the 

le@er by Wednesday 1st May.   

A�er School Clubs will commence from Tuesday 7th May and finish on Friday 17th 

May ( a 2 week block) .  These clubs will then con#nue a�er the half term break.   

Y6 PGL Residen(al 

Will take place on Wednesday 22nd May—Friday 24th May.  If parents were unable 

to a@end the mee#ng  last night, then please look out for the informa#on pack that 

was given to your child today.  There are two forms that need to be completed and 

returned to school:  

This one to be handed into school by Friday 10th May 

( Medical Form). 

 

The Medicine 

consent form, on 

the day, 

Wednesday 22nd 

May. 

Newsle@er Date: 26th April 2019  

School Website: www.camwoodfield-junior.uk 


